
 

 

The National Marrow Donor Program® 

 

Certifies that 

 Slovensky register placentarnych krvotvornych buniek 

has successfully completed the  

2019 Affiliated Cord Blood Bank 

NMDP Renewal Survey 

 

 Date Completed: April 4, 2019 

     

Approved By:  John Miller, MD, PhD 

   Vice President & Senior Medical Director  

Medical, Quality & Regulatory Services 


